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Dear Kevin,

As part of our daily team prayer, every Friday morning our team gives praise and thanks for 
all of the ways we’ve seen God move that week.

This week, we’d like to include you as we take a moment to give thanks for the amazing 
advances for faith and freedom we’ve experienced this year.

As our partner in the fight for faith, we are grateful you have helped:

• 1,000 Legislators stand for faith on National Religious Freedom Day  – Hundreds of 
thousands of Americans tuned in to Facebook Live on January 16th to watch nearly 1,000 
legislators stand in more than 30 state capitols to make a unified commitment to ensure that 
God, prayer, faith and the Bible continue to shape America’s future.

• Hundreds of state legislators worked together to protect your religious freedom through 
Project Blitz  – More than 300 religious freedom bills in over 32 states and Congress have 
been proposed this year, with 33 bills in 16 states signed into law – an exponential increase 
from bills passed prior to 2017!

• “In God We Trust” posters are now displayed in tens of thousands of public schools  – 
Many states have passed legislation requiring the display of our national motto as part of a 
national movement to put “In God We Trust” back in the public square.

• 3 Million+ IGWT Decals  – More than 3,000,000 “In God We Trust” decals are now being 
displayed on cars, homes and businesses across America.

• Stopped anti-faith attacks on citizens  – The CPCF Legal Team and CPCF legislators 
have provided legal and moral support for nearly 100 victims of attacks on religious liberty 
by the Freedom From Religion Foundation and others – most of these victims are standing 
strong!

• Provided legal evidence in high profile religious liberty cases  – The CPCF Legal Team 
submitted several amicus briefs this year, having significant impact on religious freedom for 
all Americans.

• Expansion  – The establishment of Legislative Prayer Caucuses in Nevada and Delaware 
expands the American Prayer Caucus Network into 33 states, providing increased 
opportunity to mobilize prayer and action.

And that’s not all. This is just a snapshot of some of the ways this network is having an 
impact on our culture.

With partners like you, WE ARE MAKING A DIFFERENCE.
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We are honored and grateful to stand beside you in the fight for faith in America. From our 
family to yours, we wish you a Happy Thanksgiving!

For Faith and Freedom,
 

Lea Carawan
 
Executive Director
 
Congressional Prayer Caucus Foundation

 

Follow us on Social Media!
 
    

The Congressional Prayer Caucus Foundation, Inc. is a non-profit organization established to protect religious liberty, preserve 
our nation's spiritual foundation, and sustain the elected leaders who are uniting in prayer and calling the nation to action.

No funds are used for political or campaign activities.
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